Matthea Elisabeth Larsen Daughtry State of Maine Ryan D. Fecteau

President of the Senate 132" Maine Legislature Speaker of the House

January 13, 2025

The Honorable Janet T. Mills
Governor, State of Maine
#1 State House Station
Augusta, Maine 04333

Dear Governor Mills:
On behalf of the 132" Maine Legislature, we would like to invite you to deliver your State of the Budget
Address. At your direction, we will call for a Joint Convention of the Legislature on Tuesday, January 28,

2025, at 7:00 p.m. in the House Chamber.

We look forward to coordinating any details necessary to see that your Address is received by the
Legislature.

Sincerely,
\H\J
Ryan D. Fecteau
resident of the Senate Speaker of the House
ce Darek M. Grant, Secretary of the Senate

Robert B. Hunt, Clerk of the House



